
 

 

ADDENDUM #1  

October 1, 2024 

This Addendum forms a part of and modifies the Offering Packet referenced above.  

I. The time extensions below offer additional time for developer review and 

feedback. On Page 26 and 27, submission dates are modified as follows: 

a. The Interested Developer Letter of Intent deadline has been extended to 

Friday, October 4, 2024.  Letters of intent (or emails of intent) should 

continue to be emailed to Jane Kupersmith at 

jane.kupersmith@bloomington.in.gov.  

b. Offers must be filed with the City of Bloomington Economic and 

Sustainable Department no later than 12:00 p.m. (Noon) EDT on 

November 8, 2024. Responses may be emailed before said deadline to  

Jane Kupersmith at jane.kupersmith@bloomington.in.gov. 

 

II. Page 31, Item 5.  Explanations: If a bidder finds any discrepancy in or 

omission from these Instructions to Bidders or any other forms in the bid 

packet, or has questions regarding any aspect of this offering, the bidder shall 

submit written questions to Larry Allen, City Attorney, at 

allenl@bloomington.in.gov by noon EDT on October 25, 2024.    

 

 

All other information in the Offering Packet remains unchanged. 
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